
Project Update: March 2018 
 
In March, 2018 LIFE WOLFALPS Final Conference was held in Trento, Italy, where we 
participated and presented our research about grey wolves from Bosnia and 
Herzegovina. It was a unique opportunity to gain new information from the top level 
scientists and conservationists, about wolves from the Europe. We had opportunity to 
discuss with some of them, who are the most important creators of the wolf  
conservation and management plans at the European level and to present them our 
research what is of the greatest significant for our projects. 
 
In February 2018, we participated to the 27th Rufford Conference Montenegro, Bar 
which was organised by Montenegro dolphin partners. We had opportunity to share 
and discuss about our research with other Rufford Grant recipients, to obtain new ideas 
for our next activities and to make collaboration with the other conservationists. 
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